Provided in the kits: g
6-inch wooden block
White pom-pom
Half wooden bead (painted pink)
Wire (6 — 2-inch pieces)
Burlap Ribbon (2 -5 %2 inch pieces)
Pink Bow
Bunny face vinyl transfer
Bunny ear template

White paint
Sponge brush

You will also need:

*  Glue -hot glue will work best
» Scissors

+ Paper to cover your workspace

1.  Paint the sides and top of the wooden block with two coats of paint, allowing
the paint to dry completely between coats.

2. Transfer the bunny face to the wooden block:
Run the edge of your library card firmly over the vinyl transfer to ensure
the vinyl face is securely in place.
Slowly peel the paper backing from the transfer tape, making sure the
vinyl face stays on the clear transfer tape.
Lining the face close to the top edge of the wooden block, apply the
clear transfer paper and vinyl face to the wooden block.
Press down firmly to adhere the vinyl face to the wooden block.
Run the edge of your library card firmly over the clear transfer paper to
ensure the vinyl is securely adhered to wooden block.
Slowly peel the clear transfer tape off, leaving the vinyl face behind.

Instructions continue on other side
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INnstructions continued:

Position the black wires like whiskers in the
center of the face.
Use 2-3 wire whiskers for each side of
the face.
Trim if desired.
Allow the whiskers to meet in the
center so that the nose can be glued on
top.
Glue in place.
Glue the pink wooden bead to the center of
the face as a nose.
On the back side of the block, glue a pom-
pom for the bunny'’s tail.
Using the bunny ear template, cut the two
pieces of burlap ribbon to create ears.
Place a drop of glue on the bottom corner of
one burlap ear.
Gather and glue the two bottom corners
together to form a small cone shape. This will
help the ears to stand up once they are put in
place.
9. Repeat steps 7 & 8 for the second ear.
10. Glue ears to the top of the wooden block.
1.  Glue the bow in front of the ears.
12. Allow to dry completely before displaying.
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View the instructional video on our YouTube channel and E;Eﬂ:&

Facebook page beginning Monday, April 4. PoBLC




